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Caution: Emptying of water filtration 
reservoir  

 

(Kahnawake – 14, Enníska/February 2012) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that the Water Filtration plant reservoir 
is currently being emptied and is expected to last until late this evening, February 14th.  
 
The reservoir is being drained along the shoreline next to the Onake Paddling Club.  
 
During this time, anyone who frequents the area should avoid venturing onto the ice, as 
that amount of water may weaken the ice. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 
 

SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention periodically until Friday, February 14th at 10pm. 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, 
ext. 2267. 
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